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Looking Ahead 

March 5 

Launch of OSOB Assembly 

$1 PJ Day for Special Wish Charity 

 

March 7 

School Assembly/Energize Guyz 

OSOB Family Night, 6-7:30 p.m.  

 

March 10 

Daylight Savings Begins 

 

March 11 

Stuffed Animal Day/OSOB                        
$1 Donation for One of a Kind Pets 

 

March 13 

4th Grade Field Trip                   
PTA Meeting, 4 p.m. 

 

March  14                                               

Mother/Son Sport Knight Out       
7 p.m. 

 

March 15                                               

No School for Students                  
In-Service Day for Teachers 

 

March 18 

BOE Meeting, 7 p.m.  

 

March 22 

Second Grade Living Museum 

End of Third Grading Period 

 

March 29                                          

Spirit Day  

Report Cards Distributed 

Spring Break Begins @ 4:00 p.m. 

                                      

 

Date: March 1, 2019 

 

Dear Squire Community: 

 

If you follow along with our Twitter communications, (@NFSquirePride), you 
have found yourself ‘caught up’ in our exciting and unexpected changes to the 
launch of our One School, One Book program. Unfortunately, the publishing 
company failed to process our order for 400 books. No problem. We turned the 
experience positive by using this past week as a ‘momentum-building’ moment. 
Throughout the last several days, we have been providing clues from the yet un-
announced book to hype-up our initiative. The kids keep trying to solve specific 
clues in anticipation of our new release date of Tuesday, March 5th. Follow along 
with the fun. In addition to our reveal assembly next week, we invite all families 
to our first-ever OSOB Family Literacy Night. On March 7, beginning at 6:00 
p.m., we encourage families to visit various stations related to our OSOB pro-
gram. This is an RSVP event. See the flyer on page  7 for more information. We 
still have room for several more families, but anticipate being full on this evening. 

 

In addition to all of our OSOB programming, we will also host the assembly the 
‘Energize Guyz’ next week. In cooperation with First Energy and the National 
Theater for Children, we will be entertained/informed about various science con-
cepts. Take advantage of the free energy kits that you can have mailed home if 
you complete a registration card that your child brings home. First Energy has 
already provided these kits to our staff, and the supplies are rather useful and ab-
solutely free. Thanks to parent, Ms. Sarah Davis, for coordinating this event.  

 

Our district is currently registering children for fall 2019 kindergarten. Full-time 
registration deadline is May 31, 2019. Please encourage families, neighbors, and 
friends to register now. Kindergarten registration has a direct impact on staffing, 
and we want to provide the most quality programming with highly qualified 
teachers. More information can be found on page 8 of The Scholarly Squire.  

 

As a service to our NF families this summer, we are partnering with the Summer 
Solutions Company. This locally-owned business provides low-cost summer 
workbooks in the areas of reading and math to ensure that students remain sharp 
with their academic skills. In fact, my family used these workbooks when my own 
children were in their elementary years. Designed to support students’ math and 
reading development, you will find these workbooks inexpensive, yet manageable 
in your child’s summertime routine. More information coming soon. 

 

Finally, I would like to congratulate this year’s PTA award winners that were re-
cently announced. The PTA Educator of the Year is second grade teacher, Ms. 
Michelle Harmon. Our PTA Helping Hands recipient is parent, Ms. Wolfe, and 
our PTA Outstanding Achievement winner is Ms. Cindy 
May, PTA President. Congratulations! 

 
Respectfully, 

MKaminicki 
Mr. Marc Kaminicki, Principal  
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Northfield Elementary School General Information 

Office Hours:  7:30-4:00 p.m. 

Teacher Hours: 8:30-4:00 p.m.  

Student Hours: 9:00-3:30 p.m.   

 

Phone: 330-467-2010  

Fax:  330-468-5216 

Attendance Line : 330-908-6160 

 

Students may arrive between 8:40 a.m. and 8:55 a.m. 

While driving in the parking 

lot, please remember to 

drive slowly and carefully. 

Precious children are walk-

ing and exiting the busses!! 

Also, carpool lines are in 

constant motion. Proactive driving will eliminate 

any safety concerns. Thanks for cooperating. 

Just an FYI!  This year, lunch is $2.75. Purchasing a separate 

milk costs $.50. Lunch menus are available on the Nordonia 

web site under the Food Services Department tab. 
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 Students of the Month, February 2019 
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Northfield Leadership Update: 

 

For the rest of the school year, Northfield will be collecting pop tabs to 
help the Ronald McDonald House in Akron. The Ronald McDonald Ak-
ron House gives families a place to stay while their children are staying in the hospital. They 
collect pop tabs and then receive money that is spent on items for the families staying in their 
care! They have purchased a computer, a digital camera, and hot dog machine for the kitchen. 
They are currently collecting so they can buy playground equipment for the house. Tabs are 
100 percent aluminum, which makes them more valuable than the whole can. 

 

How can you help? Collect pop tabs at your house, church, 
from family members and neighbors. Bring them to school and 
add them in the boxes by the cafeteria. Let’s see how many 
boxes we can fill by June! Thanks for helping your fellow com-
munity members. 
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Save the Date! 

When: Thursday, May 2nd  

What: Art Show 4-8 p.m.  

 

  

 

The 2nd grade spring music program 
will be Thursday, May 2, 2019.  The 
show will start at 6:30 p.m. 

 

PTA Assemblies 

 3/7  Energy Assembly 

 

   3/28  Planetarium Assembly 

 

 

5/18  STEAM Assembly 

Look for Parent Volunteer     

Sign-Ups Soon!  
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